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Dear Abou and Colleagues: 

Happy new year! We wish that all of you are well and healthy in the coming 

2021. 

Since the online conference of Nov. 30-Dec. 1, 2020, Chinese National 

Commettee of UNESCO IHP has consulted with various sectors for seeking 

comments on the 2nd order draft of IHP IX. We all agree that the 

current version improves significantly from previous one. After 

compilation and discussion, we do have some additional comments on the the 

2nd draft of IHP IX. For your information, please find the attached file. 

We appreciate the hard and careful works from IHP Secretarist, task team 

and experts on this important document which will guide us for the next 

phase (2022-2029). 

Best Regards, 

Chinese National Committee of UNESCO IHP 
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